
 
 
August 19, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Notice of Intent to Award Contract:  FB 21-402 Annual Tree Purchase. 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above referenced FB 21-402 Annual Tree Purchase. 
 
This letter is to notify you that the City did not receive any bids for the Annual Tree 
Purchase project. 
 
Pursuant to City Purchasing Code, in the event no bids or proposals are received, City 
staff is empowered to negotiate on the open market an agreement for products and/or 
services that meet the City’s requirements and are cost-effective. 
 
The City of Boise has successfully negotiated contracts with the following companies: 

 
Cloverdale Nursery & Turf Farm, Inc. 
Jayker Re-Wholesale Nursery, Inc.  
SuperTrees. 

 
Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 
in the process is appreciated. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jolene Merry 
 
 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing 
208-972-8144 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


